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We are so excited that our Rietvlei Trails at Rietvlei Zoo Farm are open
and trust that you are all keeping fit and healthy, and enjoying
the extended hours allowed for exercise under level 3.

Since we re-opened the Rietvlei Trails, after the easing of level 3 lockdown, we have welcomed many new
first-time visitors to Rietvlei Trails. We trust the newbies have enjoyed our trails and hope to see them
coming back again and again. Our regulars from our local community are also thrilled to be back!

Rietvlei Trails staff have been working hard to upgrade, maintain and improve the trails,
to ensure the continued offering of great running, walking, hiking and MTB experiences
at Rietvlei Zoo Farm. Good or bad, we value your feedback.

In the light of the restrictions imposed relating the Covid-19 pandemic, Rietvlei Trails
has implemented a Registration Station that uses a digital platform for you to register,
accept the rules and indemnity, take your temperature, and sanitize your hands, before entering the
premises. These strict procedures are very necessary for us to comply and monitor the strict safety
Covid-19 regulations. Dogs on leads are allowed. Everyone must wear a mask or buff at all times.




For the Winter months of June, July & August 2020, we are offering Rietvlei Trail Access Cards
at R150 for 10 entries, aiming to make it more affordable for Trail visitors.

We have taken awesome photos and shared them on our Rietvlei Zoo Farm and Rietvlei Trails facebook
and instagram pages. Remember to take photos on our trails and post, like, tag and share your Rietvlei
Trails experience with us or you welcome to send us your photos and we will share them!

Thank you to those visitors that have been to Rietvlei Trails during June,
especially for your patience while our staff have tested and implement the digital registration platform.
We look forward to seeing you all on the Trails!

Unfortunately, the Rietvlei Picnic Park is still closed until level 1. However, there is Calco Café, Ola Shop,
Chip n Dip and the Continental Sweets Tuckshop open at Rietvlei Zoo Farm for take-aways.
Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Stay warm and stay safe!
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